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     Kimberly School Food Service is running smoothly this month.  We have been trying new 
menu options each month to bring participation up.  We’ve had some success with large warm 
pretzels and soup, pork in flatbread, and taco burgers.  Most have been well received. 
 
   We are looking forward to a restful holiday break and a successful new year!  Merry Christmas 
to all of you!! 
 
      
      
 
Thank-you for your support, Roxanne Mumm 
                                               Food Service Director  


